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We have had another great week as the sun has come out to play which has helped us get out onto the field a
bit more often. As it gets warm, children will obviously want to take off jumpers or cardigans. Please ensure you
have put your child’s names in the labels so we can make sure their clothing gets returned to them. Included in
this newsletter is more news on upcoming visits, swimming and holiday clubs.
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{ Year 6- Viking impersonating:
Following the awesome work we have
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my ELSA sessions as it is a great conversation start-
er. The children love it and so do I! Each double e
page has question and lots of fun illustrations to % "3’?%]
choose from.... Where would you go? Where would ' i
you live? Who would your friends be? The possibili-
ties are endless and so much fun!
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Nick Sharratt Pippa Goodhart
A NEW STORY EVERY TIME - what will YOU CHOOSE?

Achiever of the week

ﬂNe are very proud\
at Highgate of one
of our pupils doing a
sponsored silence to
raise money for
Guide Dogs z:r the

Blind. As a result he
has earned a fund

raising badge for
Cubs.
Well done also to a
group who accessed
Maths Mastery clas-
ses at Loughborough
Grammar too.
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ebt reminders- to help you manage finances we will
send out weekly reminders of any outstanding balances
owed. Please keep booking your children onto activities

and breakfast clubs and pay for this as you go along.
\

[Easter Egg Hunt: Children in Years 1 & 2 will be inviting
parents in to help with a special Easter Egg Hunt on Thursday
7th April at 2.30pm.
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(Parents Evenin —Tuesday 5th and Wednesday 6th April: )
The majority o? people have booked meetings now. If you
haven't please check your emails to book your appointment.

Children in Years 3 and 5 will have their meeting just after
Lhe '[l:')asfer' holiday (on Tuesday 26th & Wednesday 27th
ri).
C y
Breakfast Club Bookings: The cut off for booking
breakfast club is on a Thursday for the following
week. That said, if you don't find out your working
patterns until a Friday evening (or need to book an
emergency session part way through a week), we
normally ask parents to email in
(of fice@highgate.bepschools.org). We can override
the system in special circumstances. The office will
try to ensure a short confirmation reply is sent
\Thr‘ough.

(Spor"rmg Achievement - well
done to one of our pupils who
represented his team this
week at St George's Park -
home of the England Team.
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(Summer Holiday Club: Look out for a separate letter coming shortly from Tracey at )
Little Apples. This will be to find out if there will be demand for a holiday club in the sum-
mer holidays in the weeks beginning 25th July and 1st August. This letter will have a
break down of costs and hours. For more information and to book a place, please contact
Tracey directly on 07708 408701.
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